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Harrison Township Zoning Commission   

August 2, 2022 

 

Members present: Christine Johnson, Brenda Oliver, Laney McLaughlin,   

Brad Sager and Tracy Kelley. 

Also present: Valerie Hans, Zoning Inspector and Vickie Noble, Zoning Secretary  

The meeting was called to order at 7:10 p.m. by Christine Johnson with all standing for the  

Pledge of Allegiance. 

Brenda Oliver moved to approve the June 28, 2022 minutes. Tracy Kelley seconded. 

The motion passed with unanimous ayes. 

Trustee update from July, 2022 

The Trustees discussed the Architectural Review recommendations made by the Zoning 

Commission. They want Article 26 to be followed as written. If the application does not follow 

the regulations in Article 26 it should go to the BZA. 

The Outville Road PUD rezoning was approved by the Trustees. 

The Trustees adopted the Comprehensive Plan. 

Ms. Hans gave the board updates on the plans by Front Porch for the property adjacent to Indian 

Hills.  

The board discussed some items to look at for possible revision in the Zoning Resolution. 

 

At 8:53 p.m. Ms. Oliver moved to adjourn. Ms. Kelley seconded.  

The motion passed with unanimous ayes. 

 

Respectfully submitted     

 

Vickie Noble, Zoning Secretary       

 

Christine Johnson, Chair                

 

 

 


